

## Dear Directors of the CRD

We would like to thank you for the Grant-for-Assistance in the amount of \$500.00.

We used this money to purchase prizes for our event. We were able to buy prizes to  $10^{th}$  spot in a 5D barrel race. We had 200-barrel racers for our 1-day event.

We put your banner in the arena for everyone to see as well as the announcer was able to thank you throughout the day.

This was our second year hosting this event last year we had 160 racers so this year it was bigger and better. We will be hosting this event again next year and are hoping we can have your support.

Here are some stickers for you all to enjoy.

SEP 4 2019

Referred To ..... DCO

Thank you

The Afterburn Barrel Racing Team